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Lauren,
Please consider this email a formal request to withdraw the Impervious Surface Deviation
application (DEV17-009) for the property located at 3675 W Mercer Way.  As this may entail a
potential partial refund of the application fees, please contact me with those details. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Caitlin Maxwell | Lake Washington Partners
22833 SE Black Nugget Rd. | Suite 140 | Issaquah | WA | 98029
Phone 206.770.5560 | Direct: 206.770.5628
lkwp.com
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